
 
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 891 

 

17 October 2016 

 

Mr  

Good Morning Britain 

 

Email: gmbfoi@itv.com 

 

Dear Mr  

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Allegations made against employees of 

nurseries. 

 

I refer to your FOI request as above.  Please note that Derry City and Strabane District 

Council was formed under the Local Government Act (Northern Ireland) 2014 effective 1 

April 2015 following a Review of Public Administration and replaces the former councils of 

Derry City Council and Strabane District Council.  Requests made to the legacy councils since 

1 April 2015 are being handled by Derry City and Strabane District Council and duplicate 

requests made to the legacy councils are being treated as one request.    

 

I can confirm that this information is not held by Derry City and Strabane District Council.  

This information is held by 

 Western Health & Social Care Trust 

and it is suggested that you forward your request to: 

 FOI Office  

Administration Building  

Altnagelvin Hospital site 

Glenshane Road  

Londonderry     BT47 6SB 

Email:  foi.request@westerntrust.hscni.net  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Management Support 

mailto:foi.request@westerntrust.hscni.net

